
Dear parents and carers, 

There will be a short meeting next Wednesday 20th September, at 2.45pm in the school 

hall, for our Reception and Year 1 parents. 

This will give parents an overview of how Phonics is taught at Maidensbridge. If you 

would like to attend, please come to the school office entrance. 

Can you please review pages 6, 7, 20 and 21 of your child's planner and support your 

child to write their name (or make a mark) on these pages, alongside your own 

signature.  

Many Thanks 

School Office 

Sent via 
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